
 

 

 
IRANI PAPEL E EMBALAGEM S.A.  

CNPJ No 92.791.243/0001-03 NIRE No 43300002799 PUBLICLY HELD COMPANY 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 
 

IRANI PAPEL E EMBALAGEM S.A. (“Company” or “Irani”), through its Chief Financial Officer and 

Investor Relations, notifies its shareholders and the market that, according with the Minutes of the 

Board of Directors' Meeting of 11.23.2022, informs that the Gaia X strategic investment was approved, 

aiming at the acquisition of a new FFG Dual Slotter Printer. The gross investment of R$ 48 million will 

allow for an increase of 12.3%, which is equivalent to an increase in packaging production capacity of 

10.7 thousand tons/year (boxes) at the packaging plant in the state of Santa Catarina. 

 

 

 
Porto Alegre/RS, December 1st, 2022. 

 
 
 

IRANI PAPEL E EMBALAGEM S.A. 
 

Odivan Carlos Cargnin 
Chief Financial Officer and Investor Relations 
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